

Ember Creek Estates Newsletter (Holiday Edition)

"A GOOD
NEIGHBOR
LISTENS. AND
CARES. A GOOD
NEIGHBOR MAKES
YOU FEEL SAFE. A
GOOD NEIGHBOR
LIFTS UP THE
COMMUNITY."

~ ANONYMOUS

"IMAGINE WHAT OUR
REAL
NEIGHBORHOODS
WOULD BE LIKE IF
EACH OF US
OFFERED, AS A
MATTER OF COURSE,
JUST ONE KIND WORD
TO ANOTHER
PERSON."

~ MR. ROGERS

REMINDER!

2019 DUES ARE DUE JANUARY 1, 2019

LATE FEES WILL BEGIN

MARCH 31, 2019

National Night Out

Meeting Your Neighbors

Thank you for attending the 2018 National Night Out! We had an amazing time and are so happy we were able to spend time with our Ember Creek Estate neighbors. This is only the beginning of our fantastic events in our neighborhood! If you have any suggestions on what you would like to see or do in our neighborhood, please feel free to contact us. We want to meet more of you!



Annual Homeowner Meeting Recap

Thank you to those of you that attended our annual meeting on November 8th. Not only were you able to vote on our new CIMA board members, but you were able to have a voice in what you want to see in your neighborhood and learn what is going on.

This meeting we voted on our new board members, discussed the budget, critical issues affecting our neighborhood, and we reviewed and approved last year's meeting minutes. It is critical for us to hear from you and as an Ember Creek homeowner we want to know what is important to you. We hope more people will decide to get involved. Thank you for being a valued Ember Creek Estate resident.

Neighbor Spotlight

Names: McCarty Family-Steven, Wendy & family



Steven and Wendy McCarty are busy parents of five children. They are involved in extracurricular activities ranging from soccer to gymnastics. Their daughter, Lauren, is a Senior at Mansfield High School. They also have a child with special needs. Wendy was the President of the CIMA board last year, and chose to take a break, due to giving birth earlier this year to her now 10 month old baby.

How long have you been Ember Creek Residents?
4 years

What do each of you do in your spare time?

Make memories with the family!

What is your favorite local Mansfield Restaurant? Texas Roadhouse

Yard of the Month is Back!

Is there a yard you would like to showcase? That's right! We are bringing back the, "Yard of the Month". So, start looking for your favorite yards. We will begin the process in May. We want to recognize those individuals that work hard on their yards. Please provide the following information: name of the homeowner, along with their address. We will showcase the winning individuals in our newsletter and provide them with a special gift. Who will be showcased first? Get those nominations in!

Happy Holidays!

We want to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! We hope to continue to get to know our neighbors. Please make it a goal to learn something about the neighbors around you. We live in a world where we are constantly on the go, but if we take the time to even say "hello" to our neighbors that can make a world of difference. If you don't know your next door neighbors, take the time during this holiday season to say hello, or give them a card, or make (or buy) them some yummy treats. You never know who you can help or touch.

We hope you enjoy this time with your family and friends. Thank you for being a part of our wonderful neighborhood. We will see you in 2019!

CIMA Contact Information:

P.O. BOX 1440
Mansfield, TX 76063
Email:
EmberCreekEstatesMansfield@gmail.com

2019 CIMA Board:

Steve Williams- President
Sanka Jayasinghe- Vice President
Janice Richardson- Treasurer
Chase Harrelson- Secretary
John Minyard- Grounds Maintenance
Colleen Marsh- Welcome Committee/ Neighborhood Watch
Kathalyn Martinez- Newsletter/Website
Steve Holl- Advisor

